
This additional Flyer is designed to give early warning to anyone who might want on- 
site accommodation when attending the 2019 Nationals at High Lodge.  

 

 

 

EARLY WARNING 
 

The message in this additional Flyer is intended to give you early warning about on-site 

accommodation being available at the venue for the 2019 Nationals at High Lodge, Suffolk 

IP17 3QT on June 22nd 2019 

Accommodation is available but, to be sure of satisfaction and to secure the accommodation 

of your choice, it is strongly recommended that you start now to make your enquiries. 

You can do this in several ways:- 

1. Go to the High Lodge website at www.highlodge.co.uk and check out what’s on offer 

 

2. Phone Elizabeth Pontin (Events & Hospitality Coordinator) on 01986 784347 and talk 

with her 

 

3. Email Elizabeth on Events@highlodge.co.uk and ask your questions or…… 

 

4. Go to the Hoseasons website itself – https://www.hoseasons.co.uk 

The Nationals are being organised by the Suffolk Masonic Clay Shooting Society and its 

committee members hope to see you there. We also hope you appreciate this early warning. 

All questions regarding the accommodation on offer at High Lodge should be addressed to 

their Events & Hospitality Coordinator. Thank you. 
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